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Early Renewal 

REMINDER
The Department of Pesticide Regulation (DPR) will mail out 
renewal packets in August to license and certificate holders 

with surnames or business names starting with the letters A– L. 

AVOID 
PROCESSING 

DELAYS 
Submitting earlier allows DPR 
staff additional time to deal 
with issues or problems that 

could delay processing 
your license. 

SUBMIT 
BY NOVEMBER 

Please mail your application 
before November so that 

your license or certifcate can 
be issued before it expires. If 
you submit before October, 

you will be renewed by early 
December and you can 

register with the County before 
the New Year. 

RENEW 
APPLICATORS 

FIRST 
For pest control businesses, the 
qualifed applicator must be 
renewed before the business 

license can be renewed. 

 
If you do not receive your application, please contact the licensing program at 

LicenseMail@cdpr.ca.gov or download a blank application at: www.cdpr.ca.gov/docs/license/lcforms.htm 
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